
April 30, 2013 
4:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
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Auditorium 
300 Cedar Street 
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The Program for Biomedical Ethics Presents  
Medical Ethics Symposium: 

Transplant Surgery & 
Marijuana Use 

RSVP by April 25: 
203.737.5943 or  

karen.kolb@yale.edu  
www.biomedicalethics.yale.edu 

 AGENDA 
 
4:30 PM Welcome, Introduction and Outline of the Problem       

Mark Mercurio, MD, MA 
 Director, Program for Biomedical Ethics, Professor of Pediatrics,  
  Yale School of Medicine 

 
4:40 PM Overview of Transplant Waiting Lists and the Question of 
 Marijuana Use 

Michael Schilsky, MD 
Associate Professor of Medicine (Digestive Diseases) and Surgery 
(Transplant); Medical Director, Adult Liver Transplant at Yale-New 
Haven Transplantation Center 

 
5:00 PM Should Patients with Recent Marijuana Use be Excluded? 
    David C. Cronin II, MD, PhD 
 Professor, Transplant Surgery, Medical College of Wisconsin 
 
5:30 PM Break with Buffet Dinner      
                           
6:00 PM Should Patients with Recent Marijuana Use be Excluded? 
    Arthur L. Caplan, PhD 
 Drs. William F. and Virginia Connolly Mitty Chair; Director, Division of 
 Medical Ethics, NYU Langone Medical Center 
 
6:30 Audience Questions & Panel Discussion  
 Moderator: Mark Mercurio, MD, MA 
 
 Sukru H. Emre MD 
 Professor of Surgery (Transplant) and of Pediatrics; Section Chief,  
 Transplantation  Surgery; Director, Yale-New Haven Transplant Center 
 
 Michael Schilsky, MD 
    David C. Cronin II, MD, PhD 
    Arthur L. Caplan, PhD  
                                                             
7:30 PM  Adjourn      

ACCREDITATION: This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with the Essential Areas and Policies of the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical  Education (ACCME) through the sponsorship of The John D. Thompson Hospice Institute for Education, 
Training and Research, Inc.  The John D. Thompson Hospice Institute for Education, Training and Research, Inc. is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to provide continuing medical education for physicians.  The John D. Thompson 
Hospice Institute for Education, Training and Research, Inc. designates this educational activity for a maximum of 3.0 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™. Physicians should only claim credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.  
DISCLOSURE: The speaker's) and the members of the Planning Committee do not have any commercial or financial interest which would bias the presentation. 

Arthur L. Caplan, PhD 

David C. Cronin II, MD, PhD 


